
REUNION RIDE BOARD - matching drivers & passengers: 
 
Contact: Debby Markewich Lazarus (lazarus.deborah@gmail.com) 
 
How “matching” will work: 
  
Email Debby to OFFER or REQUEST a ride; put “Ride Board” in Subject Line. 

Debby will acknowledge emails and will send contact information to a “Rider” if 
space is available. Riders are responsible for contacting designated “Drivers.” 
Drivers will relate their safety guidelines to Riders (ie, masking, open windows) 
and email Debby when their vehicle is full.  
 
- Driving TO Smith from NYC or Boston: have space OR Need a Ride? 
 
- No pickups at airports – sorry, too many flight delays  
 
- May 15 FROM Smith – we’ll try to match TO NYC, Boston & Bradley Airport  
 
- At Reunion Headquarters – we’ll post a “Ride Board” on a bulletin board: 
Riders and Drivers can list names, cell phones, day/time of travel and locations.  
 
This physical “Ride Board” will help Drivers & Riders find each other for rides 
FROM SMITH to desired locations.  
 


